
CRSC AGM Coaches Report  

2016/2017 Season  

 

Can Skate: 

The program was a great success in my view. Rae Anne along with myself and 9 

Program assistants contributed to an efficient and productive year. The skaters 

have excelled greatly, I have noticed every skater becoming stronger. I am 

pleased to say we also have a few skaters that have achieved, or are working on, 

their stage 5/6. Great Job Skaters and PA’s!! 

I would also like to acknowledge and thank Rae Anne for her guidance this year. 

She has been nothing short of an incredible mentor as I work towards becoming 

Can skate ‘Certified’ in 2018.  

Recommendations for 2017/2018: 

- Strategize for increased registration; reaching out to schools, posters, 

media, etc. 

- Invest in a few props for the Can Skate session to help liven up the lessons 

and keep the skaters more engaged; beanbags, etc. 

 

Julia Bowles 

Can Skate Coach ‘in training’ 

  

 

 


